
 
 

 

 

Dear Neighbour:        Monday, December 3, 2018 

I am happy to share with you that Lakeside Long-Term Care Centre, located at 150 Dunn Avenue, 
is exploring the opportunity to expand our services on this site. 

Why Are We Expanding Our Services at Lakeside Long-Term Care Centre? 
The demand for long term care beds in Toronto continues to grow each year. In fact, the current 
wait-list for a long-term bed at Lakeside can be up to two years.  Seniors make up a large part of the 
population in our long-term care facilities. 

By adding a second wing onto the building, Lakeside is 
positioned to meet the needs of even more people 
requiring long-term care services. 

We are aiming for construction to begin during the 
summer of 2020, and be completed in the fall of 2022. 
But, before construction would start, we need to go 
through an approvals process with the City. We intend 
to submit an application to the City early in 2019. 

We are committed to keeping you informed about our proposed plans and the approvals process 
with the City. We plan to provide opportunities for input from the community, including meetings, as 
well as regular status updates, once construction begins. 

 
Please note that the meeting location is accessible.  

If you can’t join us in person, feel free to contact us through our dedicated email address: 
GrowingLakeside@uhn.ca or visit www.growinglakeside.ca for updates. 

Best regards, 

 

Susan Jewell, Senior Vice President & Executive Lead, 
University Health Network – Toronto Rehab 

Open House: New Long-term 
Care Beds at Lakeside 

Join Our Open House/Pre-Application Meeting 
If you would like to learn more about the process, our plans, and explore the benefits that 
this expansion offers the Parkdale community, please drop by our meeting: 

DATE: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 
TIME:  5 p.m. – 8 p.m.: Presentation panels will be set up for you to view 

6:30 p.m.: Presentation by the applicant followed by questions and answers 
LOCATION: Parkdale Activity-Recreation Centre (PARC) 

1499 Queen Street West, Toronto, M6R 1A3 
 

Councillor Perks and City Planning staff will be in attendance. 
 


